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Dear Member States Competent Authorities for Regulation (EC) 1829/2003 and for Directive 
2001/18, 

Following our discussion during the PAFF meeting on 03/12/2018, we would like to thank you 
for the valuable information already provided after September PAFF meeting and October 
2001/18 meeting. 
We kindly invite you to continue providing us information on practices and issues linked to new 
mutagenesis techniques in order to promote further discussion in upcoming meetings. 
For sake of clarity and completeness, please find below a summary of the information that 
would help us all for the future discussions: 

We would appreciate receiving this information by 20 January 2019. If this is not possible, we 
would be grateful if you could provide us with a timing estimate for your answer. 

The next PAFF meeting will take place on 14 January. Please note that, while no specific agenda 
point for new mutagenesis techniques is planned, any relevant issue can be raised under AOB. 

Finally, we would like to wish you, your families and colleagues a merry Christmas and a happy 
and peaceful new year. 
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